From: janice.sengupta@gmail.com

To: E-OHPSCA2713.EBSA
Subject: Comment: RIN 1210-AB44
Date: Wednesday, September 07, 2011 4:57:01 PM

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing today that you ensure women have access to full health care services, including all
contraceptives and sterilization procedures under their private health insurance. | strongly oppose the
government forcing the religious views of groups such as Family Research Council on private insurance
coverage.

The Government has no right to dictate to women what types of treatment they and their doctors
choose to protect health.

Please protect our basic freedoms and principles, including separation of church and state.
Sincerely,

Janice Sengupta
Colorado Springs, CO 80917
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